
Exhibition Opportunities during the International Conference on 

Applications of Radiation Science and Technology (ICARST-2017) 

The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) is organizing the First International 

Conference on Applications of Radiation Science and Technology, in Vienna, Austria from 

24-28 April 2017. Over 350 participants ranging from IAEA Member States, international 
organizations, scientific & research institutions, commercial companies, industry leaders, 
non-governmental organization, UN organizations are expected to attend this conference. The 
participants will represent more than 60 nationalities. We would like to solicit interest from 
prospective participants who wish to exhibit during this conference.

The Conference will highlight the latest key developments in the applications of radiation 

science and technology as well as the ‘state of the science’ in this field. It will also 

incorporate and promote national, regional and global initiatives for implementing proven 

industrial radiation applications that lead to socio-economic benefits and strengthen capacity 

building in Member States, serving as a composite platform through which industry and 

academia can foster new initiatives for ensuring the success of radiation technologies in 

meeting the emerging challenges in various areas. A comprehensive list of topics covered in 

the Conference can be found in the Conference announcement. 

Each company will have, free of charge, an exhibition space of 6m
2
 (3x2m) including one 

table (80x160cm) and 2 chairs. Alternatively, professional booths with walls can be rented 

from an outside company. 

Companies wishing to take advantage of this opportunity to exhibit are encouraged to make a 

voluntary contribution to the IAEA in support of the conference. The contribution will be 

used for the costs directly related to the organization of the conference. An acknowledgement 

of the voluntary contribution would be made in the distributed conference programme 

booklet given to participants upon registration. 

In view of space limitations, the selection of exhibitors will be based on a ‘first come first 

served’ basis. Therefore, interested parties should contact the Scientific Secretariat by e-mail 

(ICARST-2017.Contact-Point@iaea.org) before 14th
 October 2016.

Further details on logistical arrangements for the exhibition will be sent to the exhibitors after 

their pledges have been received. 


